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Question for written answer E-001256/2023
to the Vice-President of the Commission / High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs 
and Security Policy
Rule 138
Gianantonio Da Re (ID)

Subject: Increase in tensions in Sudan

The High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs and Security Policy, Josep Borrell, has 
expressed concern at the increase in military tensions in Sudan, and has called on all those involved 
to de-escalate the situation.

In a statement, Mr Borrell also said that a return to civilian government was of the utmost importance 
for the EU Member States.

In view of the above:

1. How will the VP/HR address the problematic humanitarian situation and political instability in 
Sudan?

2. How will he set about condemning the actions of the paramilitary Rapid Support Forces?
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